
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  28th November 2022 

Date of response: 18th January 2023     

Freedom of Information request regarding States Property Services 2010 Minutes  

 
Request 
 
I would like the minutes of the SPS meeting of the 31/08/2010, attended by Deputies Parkinson, 
Honeybill, Langlois (A&S), Domaille, and details and minutes of the SPS/D&PA/New Coach House 
Ltd. meeting of 06/08/2010. 
 
Response provided by the Policy & Resources Committee:  

Further to your request made under the Freedom of Information Code, I should first clarify that 
there was no States Property Service Sub-Committee meeting on 31st August 2010. Instead there 
was a Board of the Treasury & Resources Department meeting on that date. 

I can confirm that the Committee has decided not to release the minutes of the Treasury & 
Resources Committee meeting held on 31st August, 2010, as it has agreed an exemption under 
‘Exceptions to the Presumption of Disclosure’ as set out in 2.4 ‘Internal discussion and policy 
advice’. 

I can also confirm that in regard to SPS/D&PA/New Coach House Ltd. meeting of 6th August 2010, 
no official summary of the meeting exists.  

 


